
 District Highlights 
 Week of August 26, 2022 

 SUPERINTENDENT 
 Gina Potter, Ed.D. 

 OCEAN VIEW HILLS PRESCHOOL - VIRTUAL BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 
 A huge congratulations and thank you to Director Lorena Varela-Reed, their teachers 
 and staff for all the hard work that went into this great virtual event. Director Lorela 
 Varela-Reed met with parents via Zoom meeting to greet them and share information 
 about the upcoming school year. Afterwards parents had an opportunity to virtually meet 
 their child’s teacher. 
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 WILLOW SCHOOL - VIRTUAL BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 
 Principal Maria Rodriguez, teachers and staff, congratulations and thank you for all your 
 hard work that made this virtual Back to School Night a success! Parents were greeted 
 by Principal Rodriguez and she shared information about the upcoming school year. 
 Afterwards parents were directed to virtually meet their child’s teacher. 

 SAN YSIDRO MIDDLE SCHOOL - VIRTUAL BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 
 Congratulations and thank you to Principal Manuel Bojorquez, teachers and staff for all 
 the hard work that went into this great virtual event to make it a success. Principal 
 Bojorquez met with parents via Zoom to greet them and share information about the 
 upcoming school year. Following the presentation, parents had the opportunity to 
 virtually meet their child’s teacher. 
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 VIRTUAL BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT AT SUNSET PRESCHOOL 
 Our final Virtual Back to School Night will be the Sunset Preschool on Thursday, 
 September 14 from 4:00 to 5:00 pm. Sunset Preschool will send out more details 
 including classroom login information. 

 Day/Date  School 

 Thursday, September 14, 2022  Sunset Preschool 

 UPCOMING DATES 
 EVENT  DATE/TIME  LOCATION 

 Labor Day Holiday  Monday, September 5, 2022  No school & District 
 office closed 

 Fall Break  Monday, September 19, 2022 
 thru Monday, October 3, 2022 

 No School 

 First Day back from Fall 
 Break 

 Tuesday, October 4, 2022  All students return to 
 school 
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 DISTRICT OFFICE STAFF MEETING 
 On Wednesday, August 24th, the Superintendent and Cabinet held the start of the year 
 district office staff meeting. District information about the 2022-23 school year. The 
 district team is off to a great start to the new year! 
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 LA MIRADA SCHOOL VISIT 
 On Monday, Aug. 22nd, Board Clerk Irene Lopez, Superintendent Potter and Cabinet 
 (Interim Asst. Superintendent Manuela Colom, Executive Director of Educational 
 Services Cynthia Monreal González, Executive Director of Human Resources Linda 
 Olea and Chief Business Official Marilyn Adrianzen) had a gre  at school visit to La 
 Mirada Elementary School. They were hosted by Principal Laura English and Assistant 
 Principal Marlo Vasquez who facilitated classroom visits. The teachers and La Mirada 
 team are commended for their hard work and for doing a great job for their students! 
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 IN-PERSON ENGLISH CLASSES RESUME AT DISTRICT PARENT CENTER 
 On Monday, August 22nd we resumed our in-person ESL I English classes at the 
 District Parent Center. Registration Specialists from Southwestern College were on 
 hand at the Parent Center the week of August 15th to help parents navigate the online 
 registration process and ensure our students were properly registered for the class. The 
 class filled quickly with a capacity of 25 students and 7 on a wait list. We will be offering 
 the ESL II in-person class beginning on October 5th.  In Spring 2023 we hope to offer at 
 least 3 additional in-person English classes for our parents utilizing the Parent Centers 
 at Willow, SYMS and Smythe CDC. 
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 BORDER VIEW YMCA 
 Get fit for free this summer at Border View Family YMCA. The Border View YMCA 
 will open its doors to the community on Wednesdays for free access to select 
 program offerings 
 in their fitness center! 

 The Border View YMCA  invites you to also join the community health and resource 
 fair where they’ll have partners that are committed to helping people achieve their 
 health goals and provide information and resources that are beneficial to you and 
 your family. 

 Please click on the link to access the Border View YMCA website with 
 additional information:  https://www.ymcasd.org/new-you-border-view-family-ymca 
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